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Next meeting on 2nd October 2018 
 
 
The agenda on Tuesday will be as follows: 
 

• Guest Speaker Delene Lynex, Director of Lynex Health Care and Training Services 

• Report on Essex Park Drive lease approval and execution 

• Report on Sydney Parteger Reserve 

• Planning for 3 days a week at Essex Park Drive 

 

 

Activities will be: 
 

• Chess, jigsaws, cards and other games available after the reports and speaker 

 

 

PETITION 

 

OUR PETITION HAS OVER 1000 SIGNATURES! 

 

• WE HAVE DONE THIS!   

• WELL DONE TO ALL 

  

 

WE WILL PRESENT IT TO COUNCIL on 2nd OCTOBER. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Endeavour Hills Library 
 
We have a project with the Endeavour Hills Library, demonstrating various tasks. 
A plan needs to be submitted to the library by 5th October, Stan and Ivan will prepare the plan for 
submission by President Trevor. The actions required for the plan will be undertaken by Stan, Ivan, 
Tony and Rudi. Other members may be asked to contribute. 
 

• Cut out MDF butterflies and UFO’s or colouring by children 

• Simple bike repairs 

• Scale modelling - Vin 

• Simple house repairs blocked sink fix tap washer what else? 
How many sessions do we want what days Wednesdays, Saturdays? When mornings, afternoons 

evenings? 

 

Cricket or Bowls Scoreboards 

 

 

 

A local has donated a number of tools to us on addition to a table tennis table.  Regrettable his wife 

passed away recently, and family issues sees him needing to move from his home.   A retired 

toolmaker he previously manufactured scoreboards for bowling and Cricked Clubs and due to 

circumstances was left with about 100 scoreboards.    

 

These are manual and don't rely on batteries or electronics. 

The word 'ends' can easily be changed to read 'overs' . 

Please use any contacts that you might have to assist with their sale. They are unused and in their 

original boxes.  A sample is available. 



Part of the sale will go towards our building fund and could be a significant fund raiser for us. 

Forthcoming Events 

 

• Dinner Dance 24th November 2018 at the Dandenong Club 

 

Community Grants – City of Casey 

 

Trevor has submitted our application for a community grant in the latest round of grants from the 

City of Casey. 

 

Cluster Meeting 

John Thornton, Tony Phillips and Paul Morris attended the Cluster meeting at Baxter on 27th 

September. 

The format was introductions followed by two guest speakers.  

The first on the evolution and revolution of electric cars. The City of Paris is about to ban internal 

combustion engines and allow only electric vehicles in the city centre. 

The second speaker was a spy who gave us an overview of the various national and international 

spying organisations how they gather and sift intelligence, who spies on whom and how. He said that 

we have declared intelligence officers in various countries. 

The next part of the meeting was overviews of what’s happening in the VMSA followed by shed by 

shed short presentations. 

Next was lunch followed by an inspection of the Peninsula North Men’s Shed at Baxter adjacent to the 

community hall where we met. 

Editors Comment: Not enough time for discussion on shed business, 1 speaker would be adequate and 

consider an earlier start time. 

 

 

 



The Peninsula North Men’s Shed is well equipped and has a large kitchen/ meeting room. They have a 

dust extraction system which they installed themselves at a cost of $10,000, $8000 for the extractor 

and $2000 for pipework and fittings. They also have a reticulated compressed air system. 

Thanks to John Thornton for driving us. 

An important report was on a break in at a shed and the ramifications, this will be discussed at the 

meeting tomorrow. 

 

Bunnings BBQ Grand Final day 

 

 

 

Great result for our efforts on Saturday with a profit of $764.10. Our donations tin was also opened 

and a further $131.40 goes into our building account. 

 

Well done to all concerned, next week we are at it again at Bunnings on Sunday our last BBQ this 

year? 

 

 

 



Parks Victoria 

Removal of ~10 signs that are out dated, damaged or no longer relevant.  

Install and replace some sign faces. 

Graffiti removal 

-Give the tables another coat of linseed. 

-Fence removal 

-Remove the cracked glass screen on the information board. 

-Install a speed bump 

 

It has now come to light that the intent of Parks Victoria was for the City of Casey to manage all of the 

Sydney Parteger reserve and this is now being reflected with a new agreement. This means that 

approval of both PV and council is necessary for us to be allocated land at the reserve. 

We will keep pushing for the Sydney 

Parteger Reserve as our permanent 

site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EHMS Committees 
 

 
Program     BBQ    Management 
 
Graeme Seymour    Stan Ashley  Trevor Ratcliffe     John Grennan 
Andras Jakab    John Grennan Doug Rowley          Neil Bennet 
Neil Bennet     Graeme Seymour Paul Morris            Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan     Ivan Stiglic  Tony Phillips         John Thornton 
         Graeme Seymour  Ton Ejigendaal 
           
 
 



Working with Children Checks held by:    
 
Ton Ejigendaal  John Grennan   
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett    
Doug Rowley   Andras Jakab    
Peter Ramsbotham  Tony Phillips         
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris   Hans van Dyk 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay 
Geoff Lacey   Will Beattie 
Howard DeZylva 
 
 

 

Link for Endeavour Hills Newspaper - EHD Star Journal – 1st October 2018 

 
  
Building Fund 

As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team. 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund. 

         
$41130.04

$100,000

Building Fund

 

https://starcommunity.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=983cc94bbed5b1ba28a7be526&id=8bea27b313&e=2d1b1e8829

